SECURITY MEETING 5/7/2019
ATTENDEES:  Pat Degnan & Stu Kipilman
Bob Lichtenberg out due to fall (not job related).
We hired 2 new security guards, one to do the boat and one for Security.
All guards are filling in for Bob being on leave.
Camera at Beach #3 not working as there is a problem with the line.
Alarm at A-field seems to be working now.
Need to address signs that inform that the property is covered by cameras.
Need to identify where the book is for the Beach and A-field parties, so security knows that they are occurring and can check them in and out. On duty guards should get facilities usage sheet from the office.
On 5/14/2019 – building not locked – back door locked but not closed – 2 deck doors left open.
Review putting additional cameras in the clubhouse, Tiffany Bar, Gold Lounge, etc.
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